
Jewett Automotive completes renovations for Hyundai of
Keene for Fenton Family; Harris is project manager, Byler is
job supervisor 
July 26, 2012 - Front Section

Jewett Automotive Design & Construction has completed renovations to the Fenton Family
Dealerships' Hyundai of Keene facility at 14 Production Way.
This is just the latest project Jewett Automotive has undertaken for the Fenton Family Dealerships,
having in recent years renovated and/or built additions for both their Subaru of Keene and Toyota of
Keene facilities. This most recent project entailed an exterior face lift of the existing building,
including the addition of an Exterior Insulation Finishing System (EIFS) and metal panels. Jewett's
project manager for the job was Steve Harris; job superintendent was Paul Byler.
Jewett Automotive Design & Construction is a division of Jewett Construction Company, Inc.â€”a
Raymond, NH-based design-build / construction management firm.
 Other recent automotive clients include such well-known organizations as AutoServ Nissan, Route
44 Hyundai, Olsen Cadillac, Irwin Hyundai, and repeat customers the Melkonian Group,
Commonwealth Motors, Tulley BMW and the Grappone Automotive Group.
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